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MEMORANDUM 

To: The Honorable President and Members of the City Council 
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

From:  Christine Griffin, Deputy Director of Policy and Government Relations, Office of the 

Comptroller 

Date: June 26, 2024  

Re: CCB 24-0554 Building, Fire, and Related Codes – Corrective Amendment  

 

The Office of the Comptroller is herein reporting on City Council bill 24-0554 Building, Fire, and Related 

Codes – Corrective Amendment, which is for the purpose of correcting an amendment regarding permit 

extensions made during the course of adopting the 2021 Edition of the Building, Fire, and Related Codes; 

and providing for a special effective date. 

 

The Office of the Comptroller has no objection to City Council bill 24-0554 and defers to the Department 

of Housing and Community Development (DHCD).  

 

 

 


